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The University of Tennessee 
PRIMARY CAMPUSES: 
Knoxville 
Memphis 
Martin 
Chattanooga 
Nashville 

Dr. Betty J. Cleckley 

9 December 1976 

Chairperson, The Commission for Blacks 
The University of Tennessee 
School of Social Work 
2014 Lake Avenue 
Knoxville, Tennessee 37916 

Dear Dr. Cleckley: 

Office of the President 

Suite 800, Andy Holt Tower 
Knoxville 37916 
Telephone 615 I 974-2241 

Since the School of Social Work is part of the Knoxville 
campus, I am asking Chancellor Jack Reese to respond to the recommen­
dation of the Student Chapter of the National Association of Black 
Social Workers that tuition waivers be provided for ten Black students, 
beginning in September, 1977. 

After the Chancellor has had an opportunity to consider the 
request with members of his staff, I am sure he will be in touch with 
you. 

Meanwhile, we appreciate your transmitting the request to us 
and your interest in helping us to attract qualified Black students 
in our professional programs. 

EJB :sf 

cc: Chancellor Jack Reese 
Vice Chancellor Luke Ebersole 

oc:s, 

Edward J. Boling 
President 
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